June 26, 2000

Mr. Domingo Cuadra, Abogado
Ms. Maria Teresa Arcos, Abogado
Ms. Maria Teresa Cuadra, Accountant

Dear Sir and Ladies,
We hope you had a pleasant weekend and are feeling well.

We received the enclosed fax from the Contractor, Plus Valor, on Saturday. I
am not certain as to the validity of their claims, however, we would like to
move in to the new property as expeditiously as possible. Please do all that
you can to make that happen rapidly while still protecting our interests.

As we are unfamiliar with business practices in Spain, we thought it best if
you contacted the Contractor, Plus Valor, directly and worked out any
misunderstandings or delays in the preparation of the new property. We have
approved 3 of their bids. The bid for the furnishings, construction and
electronics (TV, satellite, etc.). We have instructed our bank in Singapore to
wire an additional $350,000.00 U.S. Dollars into your clients escrow
account for placement in the appropriate new companies.

Per my conversation with Ms. Arcos we have also found a Jeep Grand
Cherokee to purchase on behalf of the appropriate company. In addition to
the car itself, we asked that a GPS (Global Positioning Satellite) system in
English or Spanish be installed so we can find our way around Marbella and
we have also asked them to tint the windows. This transaction is also
approved and we could use a car soon.

We are un-sure of how the process of transferring the boat, car and container
of computers and clothes and other possessions is progressing but Mr.
Laurie informed us he had spoken with Ms. Arcos and everything was going
along smoothly. The boat and the car should be registered and owned by the
appropriate company along with any insurance or other proper and legal
necessities for said items.



Please thank Mr. Cuadra for the referral to Doctor Emilio Gonzalez. Marc
said he was a nice doctor and between the two of them they were able to
communicate. There is one prescription medication of the medical regimen
that was unavailable in Spain, but Doctor Gonzalez was researching how to
acquire it.

Thank you for all your time and effort working on our behalf and your
continued good service and always pleasant and professional responses to
our requests and needs.

Best regards,

Chad Shackley



